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JUNIOR HUB
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On Monday Week 8, the Junior school had their first lunchtime HUB concert for 2019!
We were very blessed that the rain held out for us, and it was a great event.

The Junior Chapel Band and Junior Drum Circle performed in the Junior School Amphitheatre for
their peers. Lots of students gathered to watch their friends perform, and even had a little dance!

Well done to all student performers.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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